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Roxanne Maher

From: Anthony Favry <afavry@ledyard.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 8:44 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Cc: Jason S. Hartling; Kenneth Knight; BOE@ledyard.net; Town Council Group; Fred Allyn, III; 

Matthew Bonin; Anita Cleetus
Subject: Re: Fiscal Year 2025/2026 Budget Preparation Information

Good Morning Roxanne -  
 
Thank you for sharing and apologies for the delayed response, I have been away since the 1st. 
 
I know the Superintendent acknowledged receipt and that this request was discussed at last week’s BoE 
meeting. I will send follow up to this request this week. 
 
 
Thank You, 
Anthony Favry 
Chairman, Ledyard Board of Education 
 
 
On Thu, Feb 6, 2025 at 11:41 AM Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote: 

Good Morning Chairman Favry: 

  

Please find attached a letter from Chairman Rodriguez date February 6, 2025 

Requesting some additional information for the upcoming Fiscal Year 2025/2026 Budget. 

  

A hard copy will be mailed via US Ground Mail. 

  

Thank you, 

Roxanne 

  

 

Disclaimer 
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The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email 
security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web security, 
compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human 
error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website. 


